

Premier of Western Australia



Hon Barry House MLC
President of the Legislative Council
Parliament of Western Australia
Harvest Terrace
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr President

RESPONSE TO REPORT 49 OF THE JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON DELEGATED LEGISLATION

On 3 May 2012, the Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legislation tabled Report 49, *Annual Report 2011*, in both the Legislative Council and the Legislative Assembly.

The Report contained one recommendation which stated that in the event subsidiary legislation refers to particular standards, the relevant departments, agencies and local governments should provide advice through their websites on accessing information relating to the standards without cost.

The Government notes the Committee's recommendation and will consider the merit of its implementation.

Yours sincerely

Colin Barnett MLA

PREMIER